Gma“ Bruce Carver <brucedcarver@gmail.com>

Carver demo @ 626 Washington Ave, Portland

2 messages

Bruce Carver <brucedcarver@gmail.com> Mon, Aug 29, 2016 at 12:26 PM
To: sandy.j.moody@maine.gov

Dear Sandy, N

Thank you for speaking with me regarding the demolition of my 1902 carriage house (barn/shed) at 626 Washington
Avenue, Portland, Maine 04103

To remind you, it is attached outbuilding of my single family home. It has only served as parking and storage, and does
not have services except one light switch. All wooden walls and ceiling and floors are exposed. The exterior has
aluminum siding and a shingled roof.

You asked me as a courtesy to send along the attached copy of my "Asbestos Building Demolition Notification”, for your
reference in case someone calls you during the demo.

Otherwise, you confirmed that you have no further requirements of me at this time.

Wishing you well,

Bruce D Carver

Tel. 207-653-6256
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Moody, Sandy J <Sandy.J.Moody@maine.gov> Mon, Aug 29, 2016 at 12:28 PM
To: Bruce Carver <brucedcarver@gmail.com>

Thank you Bruce

This is all | need you are all set with the DEP

Sandy Moody, Maine DEP

From: Bruce Carver [mailto:brucedcarver@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, August 29, 2016 12:27 PM

To: Moody, Sandy J

Subject: Carver demo @ 626 Washington Ave, Portland

Dear Sandy,



